
October 30, 1951

Dear Dave:

Your recent letter has been received and I'm glad to know that

at least the Dovles will eat well this winter.

I am interested in the subject of catastrophic illness and would

like to have some information on it if it @oeuldn't be too much

trouble.
  

 

   No definite plans yet made on the opeposed t but I imagine I

will be advised on it within the ak, Incidentally, I'l)

be glad to say a good word for nbrock and do what I can

for ime

With kindest versonal. rez


